
 
 

 

 

11 June 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our school has been selected as one of the top 10 finalists in the Alpine 
F1 Schools Competition! As a result, we have been invited to a special celebration and awards event hosted 
at Whilton Mill Karting Circuit, Northamptonshire, on Saturday 14 June 2025. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to engage with world-class STEM activities and meet industry 
professionals, including members of the Alpine Formula 1 Team and representatives from Liverpool Football 
Club. 
Students will travel by school minibus, departing from school promptly at 7.00am on Saturday 14 June 2025.  
Students will need to bring a packed lunch or money to use the café at the track.   Peanuts or peanut related 
products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit 
 
Parents are permitted to attend and can purchase a ticket through the following link 
(https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/stem-on-track-national-finals-tickets-1132371867739?aff=oddtdtcreator), 
however, students are required by the event organisers to arrive with the school.  
To help cover fuel costs for the journey, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £10 per student. This 
can be sent in via the MCAS app.   

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. 

This promises to be an inspiring and memorable experience for our students, celebrating their hard work 
and creativity. If you have any questions or would like to confirm attendance, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Mance (emance@mysackville.co.uk). 
 
We look forward to an exciting day with our amazing team! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Eilesh Mance 
Teacher of Science 
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